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O-1 President’s Report  
MPLA Board Meeting 
June 26, 2014 
 
 
MPLA Business: 

I have been busy over the past few months with general MPLA business, including approving bills, sending 

welcome letters to new members, and preparing for the MPLA Board’s June 26th meeting and retreat in Las 

Vegas, NV. 

 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Wendy Wendt 
MPLA President-Elect 


